
 
 

January 28, 2020 

 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 

 

The District has received the following donations: 

 

1. Arizona Community Foundation donated $4,350 to Jefferson Elementary. The donation was to be 

used to bring in an author to speak to the students. 

 

2. America’s Farmers Grow Communities (Bayer Fund) donated $2,500 to Pleasant Prairie Elementary 

School.  

 

3.  Electrical Contractor’s Inc. donated $1,000 to the Bradford High School Planetarium.  

 

4. James T. Duncan III donated $1,000 to the Bradford High School Planetarium. 

 

5.  The Bradford High School Planetarium received a $1,000 anonymous donation. 

 

6.  Greg Leech donated $600 to the Bradford High School Boys Basketball Program. 

 

7.  Sandra Halmo donated $300 to the KUSD Fine Arts Department. 

 

8.  Barbara Meyocks donated $275 to the Bradford High School Planetarium.  

 

9.  Terry Cowles donated $178.25 to the Meal Program Balance at Pleasant Prairie Elementary School. 

 

10. Lawrence and Kathryn Negri donated $100 to the Bradford High School Planetarium.  

 

11. Gary and Mary Snyder donated $50 to the Bradford High School Planetarium. 

 

12. Carl and Anne Marie Bergquist donated $50 to the Bradford High School Planetarium. 

 

13. S Thomas and Ruth Clark donated $50 to the Bradford High School Planetarium.  

 

 

Administrative Recommendation 

 

Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed gift(s), grant(s) or 

bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal 

activity, to amend the budget to reflect this action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 

65.90(5)(a). 

 

 

Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

Superintendent of Schools 


